
SED to visit Huizhou

     The Secretary for Education, Mr Kevin Yeung, will leave Hong Kong in the
morning on July 26 (Thursday) for an official visit to Huizhou, Guangdong
Province.
      
     Huizhou is one of the cities in the Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Bay Area.
Mr Yeung will meet with education officials of the Guangdong Provincial
Government and the Huizhou Municipal Government on co-operation opportunities
in education. He will also visit other cities in the Bay Area in the future.
      
     Mr Yeung will return to Hong Kong in the afternoon on the same day.

http://www.government-world.com/sed-to-visit-huizhou/

